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Dear Parents and Carers, here’s what has happened at EBA this week,

Tate Britain trip

We are thrilled to share the wonderful experience our
students had on the recent art trip to Tate Britain. The visit
was an incredible opportunity for our students to immerse
themselves in the world of art and gain inspiration for their
examined portfolios, which are crucial for their Art
qualifications.

EBA awarded a Certificate of Excellence

We are delighted to inform you that EBA has earned a 4-star
certificate of excellence by the School Guide! This
recognition is based on a unique combination of official
performance data published by the Department for
Education and Ofsted.

This 4-star certificate is a testament to our unwavering
dedication to academic excellence. It highlights the
significant achievements we have made over the last
academic year and serves as a proud reminder of the hard
work and commitment of our students, teachers, and staff.

Celebrating creativity

We are delighted to share how proud we are of our Red Tie
student, Herick. He has been working tirelessly to create
beautiful outfits, which are now proudly displayed in our
reception foyer. Herick's dedication and creativity have
resulted in stunning pieces that have not gone unnoticed.

Mr. Kay's Tower Race Triumph for Charity

We are proud of Mr. Kay's achievement in his recent charity
fundraiser for Great Ormond Street Hospital. He ran up 36
floors (896 stairs) in 6 minutes and 45 seconds, finishing 24th
out of 396 entrants. Mr. Kay trained at Ernest Bevin Academy
on Friday evenings.

Thank you to everyone who sponsored and supported him!

Message for Year 8 Parents and Carers

We wanted to inform you about an intended change in the
date for our upcoming Year 8 Parents' Evening. The new date
is now Thursday, 3rd April and will be joint with our current
Year 7 Parents’ evening. Year 8 Parents will receive an email
with all the details.

Thank you for your understanding and flexibility.

Exams

As we conclude the mock exams, we want to keep the
momentum going and ensure our students stay on track with
their studies. Your support has been invaluable, and we deeply
appreciate your continued encouragement at home.

Kind regards

Ms Dohel

Wednesday 19th March

Key Dates 2025 EAL coffee morning

9.30am - Tlam

Thursday 3rd April
Year 7 &8 Parents’ Evening
3.30pm - 7pm



